
From: Brian Flynn <bcfrumney@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 5:19 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Plan 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am writing in support of the Energy Efficiency Plan that the PUC is considering.  Now is not the time to 
give up on energy efficiency that brings energy savings to the people of the state of NH.  We can't get 
ahead by standing still or going backwards.     
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Flynn 
1443 Quincy Road 
Rumney, NH 03266 
603-786-9071 
bcfrumney@yahoo.com 
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